
Mobility Scooter Guidance 
Notes/Information Leaflet

We strongly recommend that you consider the following 
advice before purchasing or leasing a mobility scooter.

••	 Please check if there is a waiting list for the 
designated scooter storage area in your block.

••	 You will need our written permission to a keep a 
scooter in or around your Sheltered Housing unit.

••	 All mobility scooters should be stored and charged 
in the designated storage and charging area.

••	 You should ensure that your mobility scooter does 
not cause an obstruction in the event of evacuation 
due to an emergency.

••	 You cannot take/use your scooter in the lifts.

••	 You will need to ensure that your mobility scooter is 
serviced annually.

••	 You will need adequate insurance cover.

••	 You should seek professional advice when buying 
or leasing a scooter either from an Occupational 
Therapist or a reputable dealer.
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All Council Services can offer a telephone translation facility.
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You can also send us a text message on 07824 498145.


